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UPCOMING EVENTS:

FEBRUARY
14TH & 15TH: FARMING ABOVE 7 PH,
CODY

27TH: PINEDALE YQA FOR 4-H

MARCH
1ST & 2ND: GREEN RIVER VALLEY
CATTLEMEN’S MEETING AND BANQUET

4TH: SUBLETTE & SWEETWATER
PESTICIDE SAFETY EDUCATION
PROGRAM (PSEP) CLASSES FOR PRIVATE
APPLICATORS IN PINEDALE AND
FARSON

26TH: UW HIGH ALTITUDE BULL TEST
AND SALE, LARAMIE

B&B Article on keeping
house plants pest free
this winter

Private Pesticide
Applicator trainings 

https://www.facebook.com/SubletteCountyExtension/
https://www.facebook.com/SubletteCountyExtension/
https://www.facebook.com/SubletteCountyExtension/
https://www.facebook.com/SubletteCountyExtension/
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Looking to get certified as a private applicator for restricted use pesticides? Seeking to
renew your expiring certification? UW Extension will be hosting several trainings in
western Wyoming in the first week of March. See the above times and please RSVP at the
number above to help us with numbers. Remember, we will now need to verify your ID at
check-in and you will take a short exam for the WDA. Please share with anyone!
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The Green River Valley Cattlemen’s Association will be hosting its annual
meeting Friday and Saturday, March 1st and 2nd, in Marbleton. Several
speakers will update attendees on issues and opportunities facing the
Wyoming cattle industry. A banquet will follow Saturday with
entertainment and a great meal. Please call the numbers in the flyer above
to reserve and purchase tickets!

GREEN RIVER VALLEY CATTLEMEN’S ASSOCIATION
ANNUAL MEETING AND BANQUET

FEBRUARY 2024
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UW HIGH ALTITUDE BULL TEST AND
SALE IN LARAMIE

KEEP YOUR HOUSE PLANTS SAFE
FROM THE COLD AND PEST FREE

The University of Wyoming will be hosting its
second annual High Altitude bull test and sale at
the Laramie Research and Extension Center on
March 26th (this is a rescheduling of the initial
date). This includes an educational field day at
10am and the sale at 1pm. Multiple PAP tested bulls
will be available from 12 consigners. Follow UW
Beef Extension for updates by clicking the bulls to
the left!

If you like to have plenty of green plants to
enjoy during the cold winter months, take a
look at this article from Barnyards & Backyards
written by Donna Hoffman for tips on
identifying possible houseplant pests and how
to deal with them on your favorite plants. Click
the image at the right to view the article! 

https://www.facebook.com/UWYOBeef
https://www.uwyo.edu/barnbackyard/_files/documents/magazine/2022/winter/0122houseplantinsects.pdf

